Sherry Manning Executive Director’s Report

September 7, 2017
The following highlights “some” of the activities that have occurred since June 2017:
· AIDD/NACDD 
· Attended NACDD/TA Conference (Sherry, Kari, Catherine)
· 2018 NOFA
· Training sessions for potential NOFA Applicants (Sherry & Kari)
· Provided personal assistance to those needing it for DD Suite (Kari)

· Reviewed NOFA’s for completeness (Sherry & Kari)

· Legislation
· Following all Legislation at National Level; ACA, Medicaid, DD Funding (Sherry) 
· Participated in P3I Listening Sessions (Sherry & Kari)
· Reached out to Assemblyman Sprinkle on next step for Integrated Employment (Sherry)
· Networking and Council Visibility

· Journey of Hope (Catherine, Kari & Ellen)

· Early Intervention 
· ICC Meeting (Sherry)
· Part C Family Survey Workgroup (Ellen)
· Housing (Sherry)
· Attended Reno Housing Authority Family Support Meeting 
· Employment (Sherry)
· Governor’s Executive Order 2014-16 Taskforce on Integrated Employment

· Working with Planning Group for Employment Summit 
· Working with ELC on TA Grant 
· Budget  (Sherry)
· Continued meetings w/State Fiscal to validate Obligations and Liquidations & State Authority

· Worked on Council Travel through Community Chest

· Working with State Fiscal on 2018/2019 Budget Planning and Match Requirements

· Community Grants (Kari)
· Met with Grantees on requirements for grant and grant accomplishments
· Worked with Grantees on reporting forms for grantee performance measures
· Council Member Initiatives
· Keeping Council Members abreast of possible loss of Federal Funding (All Staff)

· Website and Social Media

· Accessibility of Website (Kari )

· Facebook & Tweets (Kari)
Ellen Marquez, Executive Assistant:
*Travel   *Minutes   *Accounts Payable    *NGCDD Meeting and NGCDD Committee Meeting Preparation

*Website postings for meetings including handouts    *Consumer Leadership *Prepared Council Handbooks
*Making NGCDD Documents Accessible *Data Input
